From: Cavendishfarm@xtra.co.nz

Sent: Sunday, 11 March 2018 10:20 a.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP Submission

Environment Canterbury does a lot of good and important work, however | have read through the LTP and see that
the departments work is becoming more of an industry than a service in some ways. It appears to be getting more
complex and bigger government with costs growing steadily. | think it needs to be slimmed down and the focus be
on key issues, such as water and genuine pollution concerns Bio security and preparation for effects of the next big
quake.

The climate change integration, although a small budget should be scrapped. Reason being, Its is now 2018 and
AGW has been exposed as the greatest fraud ever on humanity. With all the cooked up data, media propaganda
and unjust taxes and fears placed on people, Many courageous scientists, previously frightened and intimidated,
are now speaking out and exposing it for what it is. It is not right that the people are paying an unjust tax and placed
in a state of fear. The time has come to separate from this unjust matter and focus on genuine pollution issues.

David Sale
175 Rangiora Woodend Rd
RD1, Kaiapoi 7691



